
26 November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

CHRISTMAS LUNCH AT BGLC
13 to 17 December – One Year Group Each Day

We would like to offer the opportunity for students to have a Christmas
Lunch on campus this year, but have to be mindful of restrictions imposed
by COVID guidelines.

Therefore, we have allocated one day for each year group as per the table
below. If your child would like Christmas lunch it will only be available to
them on the day indicated. On all days week commencing 13 December, there will be a limited alternative menu
available to students: baguettes/sandwiches/jacket potatoes/pasta.

Tickets will be issued to each student once payment is made.
Date Christmas Lunch

and
Location

Location for
Year Groups to have non-Christmas lunch items

13 December Year 7
Brookvale Dining Hall

Year 8 and 9
Brookvale Hall

Year 10 and 11
Groby Lounge

Year 12 and 13
P16 Dining Hall

14 December Year 8
Brookvale Dining Hall

Year 7 and 9
Brookvale Hall

Year 10 and 11
Groby Lounge

Year 12 and 13
P16 Dining Hall

15 December Year 9
Brookvale Dining Hall

Year 7 and 8
Brookvale Hall

Year 10 and 11
Groby Lounge

Year 12 and 13
P16 Dining Hall

16 December Year 10
Brookvale Dining Hall

Year 7 and 8
Brookvale Hall

Year 9 and 11
Groby Lounge

Year 12 and 13
P16 Dining Hall

17 December Year 11
Brookvale Dining Hall

Year 7 and 8
Brookvale Hall

Year 9 and 10
Groby Lounge

Year 12 and 13
P16 Dining Hall

17 December Year 12 and 13
P16 Dining Hall

In order to plan for catering and numbers, all orders for the Christmas dinner will need to be made in advance
please by making payment on  Weduc by 2 December. Sorry but requests after this date will not be possible.

Yours sincerely

Helen Smart
Business Director


